
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
24th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Following my decision to retire at the end of the summer term, I am 
writing to inform you that the governing body and representatives from 
the archdiocese and the local authority, completed a rigorous 
recruitment process in order to appoint my replacement. 
 
I am pleased to announce that Mrs Partington has been appointed as 
the new headteacher from September 2025. She has an exciting vision 
for the future of the school and we will be working closely together over 
the next few months to ensure a smooth and seamless transition.  
 
I know many of you know Mrs Partington well and I am confident that 
she will receive your support and best wishes as she begins her new 
role as headteacher in September. 
 
Kind Regards  
 

Mrs Catherine Sergeant  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 


